20230315 Whangamata building consents issued
From: Anouska Greene <anouska.greene@tcdc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Monday, April 3, 2023 1:38 PM
To: ian@moisturedetection.co.nz
Subject: Official Information Request - Response - Whangamata Building Consents Issued Since 1992

Dear Ian,

Please find attached data collated from our system. Some points to note about the attached data are below;
1. Data includes addresses from the Whangamata Ward which includes Onemana and Opoutere. 
1. Data includes both Building Consents and Building Permits (Building Permits were the predecessor to Building Consents)
1. None of the Building Permits will have a status of CCC issued as Building Permits are prior to the advent of CCCs
1. This report does not have the date, however the ABA numbers have the year in which the consent was lodged as the naming convention. 

Kind regards,
Anouska Greene
Legal Technical Specialist (LGOIMA)
Monday, Wednesday and Friday
Thames-Coromandel District Council 
p: 07 280 0230  
e: anouska.greene@tcdc.govt.nz
w: www.tcdc.govt.nz 
[image: ]
The content of this e-mail may be CONFIDENTIAL OR LEGALLY PRIVILEGED, and is intended only for the persons named above. If this e-mail is not addressed to you, you must not use, read, distribute or copy this document. If you have received this document by mistake, please call us and destroy the original


From: Anouska Greene 
Sent: Wednesday, 15 March 2023 1:27 PM
To: ian@moisturedetection.co.nz
Subject: Official Information Request - Acknowlegement - Whangamata Building Consents Issued Since 1992

Dear Ian, 

I acknowledge receipt of your official information request for;

Can I please have a list of all building consents issued in the Whangamata area since 1992. Please include the address, value, date and if CCC has issued.
If you already have spread sheets with more information on it than I am seeking I will accept these rather than you spend time hiding or adding or compiling lists.
Thank you
We received your request on 14th March 2023. We will endeavour to respond to your request as soon as possible and in any event no later than 13th April 2023, being 20 working days after the day your request was received. If we are unable to respond to your request by then, I will notify you of an extension of that time frame.
Your request has been referred to the Building department for response, they may wish to discuss this request further.
Kind Regards,
Anouska Greene
Legal Technical Specialist (LGOIMA)
Monday, Wednesday and Friday
Thames-Coromandel District Council 
p: 07 280 0230  
e: anouska.greene@tcdc.govt.nz
w: www.tcdc.govt.nz 
[image: ]
The content of this e-mail may be CONFIDENTIAL OR LEGALLY PRIVILEGED, and is intended only for the persons named above. If this e-mail is not addressed to you, you must not use, read, distribute or copy this document. If you have received this document by mistake, please call us and destroy the original
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